HISTORY - 1989-90

Our President, Marie White, led us through a rewarding year with the help of her supporting officers.

Our theme for the year was "Reforestation for the Environment" with Arboriculture by Margaret Hicks as the Horticulture study.

The programs were informative and varied. They included programs on color, birds and flower arranging. Several members presented one of our favorite programs Holiday Tables.

Our picnic was held at the lovely home of Joyce Meyer. The food was delicious and Joyce was a gracious hostess. Julie and Bob Harrison hosted our Christmas party at their beautifully decorated home. A great time was had by all.

We held a very successful Craft and Food Bazaar in December at the CAB in Upper Marlboro under the direction of Marie White. Marie presided over our annual auction at the March meeting. We had a plant exchange at the May meeting. A dinner meeting was held in June at Mama Stellar's in Clinton. Installation of Officers was presented by Ann Williams.

We have continued our project at Holloway Park. Mums and Liriope were planted at the entrance. The "Edge of the Woods" garden continues to grow and was very colorful this year.

We won a Citation for Outstanding Garden Club Achievement and a Yearbook Certificate of Merit. We contributed to the Chesapeake Bay Foundation, the Rae Kimmel Scholarship and the Lee Harris Scholarship.

We had a productive year and we are looking forward to another rewarding year.

Betty Y. Abercrombie Historian